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Call for Indigenous artists
for Niagara Health artwork commissions

Niagara Health is seeking submissions from Indigenous artists for 
commissioned artwork that will be displayed in our three Outpatient Mental 

Health Units in St. Catharines, Niagara Falls and Welland. 

The artworks will combine representation of the community we serve,
as well as the concept of ‘two-eyed seeing’ – acknowledging traditional

Indigenous and western healing methods. 

Indigenous Health Services
and Reconciliation

Community members will have an opportunity to assist 
in selecting artworks in August, with the unveiling 
to be held in late 2024.  

A virtual information session is scheduled for July 4 at 3 p.m. 
to provide more information about the projects and answer 
questions from potential applicants.

Submissions will be accepted until August 2 at 4 p.m.
Learn more and submit your application.


